
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 

      

       

 

Dapto Station
November 2022

Upcoming night work
As part of More Trains, More Services program construction work is being completed at Dapto Station.

Night works are planned from 6pm Tuesday 29 November until 7am Wednesday 30 November 2022 to complete 
some electrical work. This work has been scheduled outside of standard construction hours when train usage is 
drastically reduced to minimise disruptions to commuters and improve the safety of staff.

We will be working closely with Sydney Trains to safely isolate power to the station so we can decommission a 
transformer and complete other electrical activities to support ongoing station upgrade work. 

To complete these activities, we will be using some electric power tools. This work will generate some noise but it is 
not predicted to be intrusive.

Please contact us with any questions or concerns.

For more information
    

For more information about our project, please visit 
yoursay.t ranspo rt.nsw.gov.au/mtms-dapto   

Contact us on 1800 684 490 or email 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au for any enquiries.

For urgent enquiries or complaints 24 hours please call 
1800 775 465.

Translating and interpreting service 
       

If you need help understanding this information,  
please contact the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 
775 465.




